

Barclays 1 Churchill Place London E14 5HP

home.barclays

Monday 25th June 2018

2 a JUN 2018

Rt Hon Nick Herbert CBE MP House of Commons London SW1A 0AA

Dear Mr Herbert,

Thank you for your recent letter to our Chief Executive regarding the lack of ATM availability in Henfield. I have been asked to respond as Head of Corporate Relations for Barclays in the South East.

As I mentioned in my email of the 22^{nd} of June we have made the difficult decision not to reopen the Henfield branch.

We are, however, aware of the difficulties caused by the lack of available ATMs and are actively looking for an alternative location for an ATM in the vicinity.

I will provide regular updates on our progress in this matter but if you do have any questions at any time please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

Danny Reardon

Head of Corporate Relations – South East Region